
Please complete waiver on the reverse side. (Family memberships: Complete waiver for each member.) 

 

Loyally in Cycling, NRBC Board of Directors 

             

 

  

 

 

Dear Fellow Cyclist: 

 

The NRBC Board of Directors would like to thank you for your continued support. The club 

sponsors group rides from Hawthorn Park two nights a week from April to the first of October. We also 

have special rides on several weekends a year. Club rides are open to all riders (children under 18 must 

be accompanied by an adult) of all levels of ability—membership to the club and the signed waiver on 

the reverse side is required moving forward. Club members receive a monthly newsletter that has 

articles on fitness and bicycling. Additionally, we supply the newsletter to local bicycle shops and local 

city offices and host the biketh.org web site.  

 

The new governing board comes with the club’s recent change to a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 

organization. We would like to thank Dan Watson for facilitating the club for over 20 years and helping 

with this transition. It is our hope that this update will continue to help the club foster friendship and fun 

with cycling in our community, while providing safe and organized rides. We will be purchasing 

insurance for the club through the League of American Bicyclists. A discount to join the League will be 

available for NRBC members and includes perks such as a print copy of Bicycling Magazine and options 

for discounts on additional personal medical insurance, if desired.  

 

We plan to purchase the insurance in early February and will need to give our best estimate of 

membership. With that, it is now that time of year to collect dues so that we can continue to support 

bicycling in the Terre Haute area. The dues will largely go to fund the new adoption of insurance for the 

club as mentioned above. Our dues schedule is listed below.  Please fill out this form and return with 

payment to the above address. We will email our newsletter to you as a PDF file, so please supply that 

information.  If you wish to be mailed a hard copy of the newsletter please indicate that below.  Thank 

you again for your financial support.  We can also use your support as volunteers for ride leaders, help 

with the St. Patrick’s Day Ride or for articles for the newsletter. 

 

Annual Dues (circle membership type): Single $20.00  Family $35.00 (up to 4 family members)  

 

Name(s) __________________________________________________________ 

 

Address  ________________________________________________________ 

  

               ________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone_______________________ Email_____________________________ 

 

Delivery of newsletter:  Mailed______________   Emailed________________  

 

Thank you for your continued support in 2019! 

 

 

National Road Bicycle Club 

P.O. Box 3940 

Terre Haute, IN 47803 

nationalroadbike@gmail.com 
 

Matt Kelley, President – kelley.matt@rocketmail.com | Jessica Markle, Vice President – jessica.markle@indstate.edu 

 Jane Neier, Secretary – jneier@yahoo.com  | Kurt Bryan, Treasurer – bryan@rose-hulman.edu 

 Jim McKinney, Ride Coordinator – mckinney@rose-hulman.edu | David Henthorn, Public Information Coordinator – henthorn@gmail.com 

Joe Van Denburg, Webmaster – joe@jsbikesracing.com 

mailto:jneier@yahoo.com


 


